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A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®

9191  
ptspts

A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®

9191  
ptspts

A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®

9191  
ptspts

A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®

9191  
ptspts

A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®

9191  
ptspts

A bright, light-on-its-feet 
white that shows good focus 

to the flavors of pineapple, 
creamed pear, verbena and 

grated ginger set on a satiny 
texture. Long and creamy on 
the finish, where a salty base 
note gains momentum. Drink 

now through 2026.

GranbazánGranbazán
ALBARIÑO

Don AlvaroDon Alvaro

Rias Baixas, SpainRias Baixas, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®


